
REPORT OF THE 
HIGHER EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 
May 19, 2016 

 
Senator Sample and Representative Branscum, Co-Chairs: 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met on Thursday, May 18, 2017, in Room B, MAC Building, Little 
Rock, Arkansas.  The Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the following item: 

 
1. Discussion of the Higher Education related legislation enacted by the 91st General 

Assembly, with testimony from Dr. Maria Markham, Director, Arkansas Department of 
Higher Education (ADHE) 

 
          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Senator Jason Rapert, Co-Chair   Representative Greg Leding, Co-Chair 


